ALL INDIA BANK RETIREES' FEDERATION (REGD.)

D/1/ Sector C Scheme No. 71 Indore 452009
E-Mail ID sharbat_123@rediffmail.com Mobile: 8966019488

Ref: 2021/ 566 06.09.2021

The Office Bearers/Central Committee Members
A.l.B.R.F

Dear Comrades
RE: AIBRF Delegations Meeting
(1) Honorable Finance Minister Smt. Nirmala Sitharaman on 05.09.21in Bangalore
(2) AIBEA, General Secretary, Shri C.H. Venkatachalam on 5.09.21 in Delhi
We are pleased to inform you AIBRF on continuous basis carrying its organizational programs to convey thanks
on behalf of retiree community to the authorities and simultaneously also doing follow up for resolution of

pending issues. In this regard we are happy to report the following developments of 5% September, 2021

1. AIBRF Women Wing Delegation meeting Honorable Finance Minister in Bangalore

On 5th September,2021, a delegation of Women’s' Wing, AIBRF Karnataka, met Honorable Union Finance
Minister, Mrs. Nirmala Sitharaman, at Bangalore, to thank her for approving increase in Family Pension. The
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delegation handed over a letter from Sri. S. C. Jain, General Secretary, AIBRF, thanking her for approving the
increase in Family Pension and also drawing her attention to our pending issues. Sweets, bouquet and a
memento were presented to the Finance Minister on behalf of AIBRF. In spite of her busy schedule, the
Finance Minister was very kind to meet our delegation and she positively responded to our request in the
matter of updation of pension to Bank Retirees.

In the photo above, along with the FM, Mrs. Nirmala Sitharaman are ( from left to right) Mrs. Uma. V. Kumar,
Convenor, Mrs. Parimala Saraschandra, Wkg Com Member and Mrs. Sandhya.P. Rao, Chairperson, Women's
Wing, AIBRF, Karnataka.

2. AIBRF delegation meeting AIBEA General Secretary, Shri C. H. Venkatachalam in Delhi on 05.09.21
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In photo AIBRF DGS Shri A.K. Bansal AIBRF DGS Shri Mitra Vasu & Organizing Secretary Shri Suresh Sharma
honoring Shri C. H. Venkatachalam. On this occasion, letter of thanks for achieving improvement in family
pension was handed over to Shri Venkatachalam and he was requested to pursue other pending issues like
Updation of pension and increase in ex-gratia payment to pre-1986 retirees and spouses.

Yours Sincerely,
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(S. C. JAIN)
GENERAL SECRETARY
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